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Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk meets with
France’s ambassador to Russia
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On July 23, 2021, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, head of the Moscow Patriarchate’s department
for external church relations, visited the French embassy in Russia at the invitation of H. E. Pierre Levi,
Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary Ambassador of the Republic of France in Russia.

In their talk, they touched upon a wide range of issues. In particular, the French ambassador told the
DECR chairman about the situation concerning the spread of the coronavirus infection in France and the
progress made in vaccinating the population.

The head of the French diplomatic mission in Moscow also answered questions concerning the floods
in Europe that affected Germany, Belgium, France and several other countries.

They also discussed other topics of mutual concern.

They were joined in their talk by Mr. Nicolas Broutin, the first secretary of the French embassy in
Russia.
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